From: Maree Whitty

To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Medical Code
Date: Tuesday, 31 July 2018 1:46:04 PM

I am writing to express my disapproval of the proposed Code of Practice for the Medical
Profession.

Instead of abiding by good and proper medical practices, this proposal wants to introduce
harmful and detrimental practices into our medical profession and therefore society.
Why are you doing this ?

You are wanting to take away the rights of Medical Practioners and as a consequence our
rights and parental rights, the right of freedom of truth, of conscience, of religion, and of
speech which our forefathers fought and died for, freedoms we all enjoy and you, the gov,
are fast wanting to take from us.

Why are you doing this?

When any gov. uses force to change their society, it's always detrimental to the citizens.
[ financial blackmail fines court procedures prosecution gaol etc. ]
Why are you doing this ?

We have unalienable rights and freedoms (mentioned above) which you the gov. should be
enforcing.

Why are you not upholding and enforcing these rights ?

Why are you going against the

Nuremberg Code

which says no one receives medical treatment without informed consent ?
Why are you not upholding and enforcing this Code?

Why are you doing this ?
Sincerely,

M. Whitty
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